
 
 

  

 

address: 
An tÚdarás Rialála Limistéir Mhuirí / Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 
2ú hUrlár, Teach Menapia, Páirc Ghnó Dhraighní Draighneach Loch 
Garman, Y35RF29. 
2nd Floor, Menapia House, Drinagh Business Park, Drinagh, Wexford, 
Y35RF29. 

email: 
licence@mara.gov.ie 
  
 

website: 

www.maritimeregulator.ie 

 
 
Shannon Foynes Port Company 
Mill House,  
Foynes,  
Co. Limerick 
V94 R232 
(electronic copy) 
 
 27 March 2024         LIC230014         
 
Request for additional information in accordance with section 117(3) of the Maritime Area 
Planning Act 2021 in respect of licence application reference number LIC230014.   
 
Dear  
 
I refer to the application for a licence received by the Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 
(MARA) on 16 November 2023. MARA considers that it requires the additional 
information as set out below in order to determine the licence application. 
 

1. Clarify the ‘Name of the Applicant’ provided in Part 1.1 Applicant Details of the 
Application Form submitted, given this should be the name that would appear on 
the licence, should it be granted. 

2. Clarify the duration of the licence being applied for as per Part 2.4 of the 
Application Form submitted. 

 
The requested information should be submitted to MARA within eight weeks of the date 
of this notice, in order for MARA to assess the licence application.  
 
Please direct any queries to licence@mara.gov.ie. 
 
 
Your faithfully, 
 
Licensing Team 
MARA 
 
 

mailto:licence@mara.gov.ie


From:                                                       
Sent:                                                         Thursday 28 March 2024 15:02
To:                                                            Housing Mara Licence
Cc:                                                            
Subject:                                                   RE: LIC230014 - Notices from MARA
Attachments:                                         1. Application for a Maritime Usage

Licence_Foynes_Island_Marine_SI_Rev_A.pdf
 
CAUTION: This eMail originated from outside your organisation and the BTS Managed Desktop service. Do not click on any links
or open any attachments unless you recognise the sender or are expecting the email and know that the content is safe.  If
you are in any doubt, please contact the OGCIO IT Service Desk.
 
Good afternoon Siobhán
 
RFI in accordance with Section 117 (3) of the MAP Act 2021 in respect of Licence application
LIC230014
 
Further to your notice yesterday concerning Licence application LIC230014, please see attached
revised Application Form with sections Part 1.1 and Part 2.4 updated.
 
We will respond with the NIS shortly.
 
Yours sincerely
For RPS
 

 

Technical Director - Water Environment and Flood Risk Management
RPS | Consulting UK & Ireland

 
From: Housing Mara Licence <licence@mara.gov.ie>
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 4:52 PM
To: 
Subject: RE: LIC230014 - Notices from MARA
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of RPS.
Dear ,
 
Thank you for your email.
 
Please find attached two notices from MARA for your attention in relation to Licence application
LIC230014.
 
Kind regards,

 
——


